
re ewboar .ca Review Board~ ~

Our File: EAo8o9-oo2
Via email

March 29, 2010

Mr. David Harpley
VP —Environment and Permitting Affairs
Canadian Zinc Corporation
Suite 1710-650 West Georgia Street
P0 Box 11644
Vancouver, BC
V6B4N9

Re: Environmental Assessment of the Prairie Creek Mine EAo8o9-oo2
Developer’s Assessment Report presentation

Dear Mr. Harpley:

The Mackenzie Valley Review Board (Review Board) is preparing to enter the analytical
phase in the environmental assessment of the Prairie Creek Mine. The Review Board notes
that it has been over i8 months since the scoping sessions for the Prairie Creek Mine took
place in various Northwest Territories communities.

In order to re-engage interested parties and the public and to show-case your project, the
Review Board encourages Canadian Zinc Corporation to present the Developer’s
Assessment Report at an open house event in Yellowknife and possibly other communities
as well.

The timing and location of an open house event is at your discretion and would be
facilitated and organized by Canadian Zinc Corporation.

If you have any questions, please contact me by phone or email.

Sincerely,

Chuck Hubert
Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Review Board
Ph (867) 766-7052
Fx (867) 766-7074
chubert reviewboard.ca
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